
 

 
August 21, 2024 
Re: FM 2642 Road Closure 8-24-25 
From: Clint Krnavek, P.E. Project Manager, Lamb-Star Engineering 
 
 

Dear Homeowners of Verandah HOA,  

We will try again for the road closure of FM 2642 from I30 to HWY 66 this coming 
Saturday early AM into Saturday afternoon (2AM Saturday to 2PM Saturday). There 
will be a tour route. The intent is for this closure to begin north of Verandah to south 
of FM 2650, minimizing disruption to Verandah and Valor Farms. Thank you for 
your patience and understanding. 

 
 

 
 

 

Regards 


